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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Wednesday, 14th December  2005 
QUESTION NO. 19
QUESTION:   Councillor J. Neville
“To ask the Manager to confirm to consider the complete clearance of what was Crosswinds on the Old Belgard Road in view of the anti-social activity at this location and the privacy allowed for such anti-social activity and will the Manager make a statement on the matter?”

REPLY:

At a recent inspection of the property formerly known as “Crosswinds” there did not appear to be any evidence of anti-social behaviour. As the Councillor may be aware the building has been demolished and trees have been removed from the grounds to eliminate anti-social behaviour that had been occurring. The site will be examined again to see if any further action can be taken prior to the construction of the Walkinstown Embankment Road. 
